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Introduction from Tom 
Lintern-Mole 
Deputy Chairman, Membership 

 

The long summer months 
have been a busy time for 
Poole Conservatives and the 
national Party. 

Whilst Brexit negotiations 
continue apace, we’re thrilled 
to report substantial growth 
in our local membership 
numbers.  

Plans for the new council, 
Bournemouth, Christchurch 
and Poole, have firmed up, 
and next May’s elections to it 
will soon be upon us. 

In this newsletter we feature 
upcoming events and our 
latest appeals for help.  

Thank you, as ever, for 
all you do to support 
Poole Conservatives. 

Poole 
Conservatives 

 
EVENTS:   
 

Annual Dinner, with guest speaker Simon 
Hoare MP  

We are thrilled to invite all our members, and 
friends, to our annual dinner, this year featuring 
Simon Hoare, MP for North Dorset since 2015. 

This year’s celebration is to be held at the RNLI 
College, West Quay Road on 16th November, 
overlooking Poole Harbour and its new bridge. 

Tickets are £50, which includes a three-course 
dinner. Invite your friends and fill a table!  

Dress code: Lounge suits. 

Book now via kay@pooleconservatives.org, or call the 
office on 01202 739922 

Christmas Coffee Morning  
 
At the Haven Hotel Sandbanks on 28th November at 
10.30am. All welcome, bring your friends.  Cakes, 
Raffle, Bric a brac etc! 

Annual Christmas Dinner  

At the Royal Motor Yacht Club on Friday 14th 
December, 2018 with Guest Speaker, Sir Robert 
Syms MP.  Contact Kay ASAP to book.                                                            
 

Lets Talk Politics and Conservative Policy Forum 

If you like contributing to political 
discussions then you will enjoy our 
Let’s Talk Politics and 
Conservative Policy Forum 
events.  Both include a sandwich supper, 
and coffee, and are usually held at the 
Plantation, or Parkstone Yacht Club.  

Look out for emailed announcements of these events in the 
near future. 
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Contact Us
 

 

Poole Conservative 
Association 
38 Sandbanks Road 

Poole, BH14 8BX 

01202 739922 

kay@pooleconservatives.org 
www.pooleconservatives.org 
 

 
 

 
HAMPERS AND 
WICKER BASKETS 
REQUIRED 

 
Does anyone have a 
spare hamper or suitable 
wicker basked that we 
could re-use for raffles 
ahead of the festive 
season?  
 
Please contact Kay if you 
do!  
 

 
 

CAMPAIGNING:  
Can you help? 
Put your name on our list! 
 
Canvassing and Delivery Sessions 
 
We have three important canvassing and delivery sessions planned for 
November. 
 
Saturday 10th November: Poole Town 
10am-12pm. Meet at the Blue Boar, 29 Market Close, Poole, BH15 1NE 
Contact: Tom Lintern-Mole - tom@lintern-mole.com - 07921 151496 
 
Saturday 17th November: Hamworthy 
10am-12pm. Meet at St. Michaels Church, Blandford Rd. Poole, BH15 4HR 
Contact: Craig Allison – craig.allison78@yahoo.co.uk – 07904 069891 
 
Saturday 24th November: Newtown 
10am-12pm. Meet at Newtown Conservative Club, 374 Ringwood Rd, 
Poole, BH12 3LT 
Contact: Craig Allison – craig.allison78@yahoo.co.uk – 07904 069891 
 
Deliverers in Blocks of Flats 
Do you live in a block of flats? Do you know someone who 
lives in a block and might help us? 
We often struggle to deliver our leaflets to blocks across the constituency, 
and would be very grateful for your occasional help. 
 
Email  kay@pooleconservatives.org if you can help 
 
 

We also hope to repeat our successful Christmas 
Street Stall in Poole Town in December.  
 
More details soon! 

wwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwwww 

 

POSTAL AND PROXY VOTES: 
 
Will you be away in May 2019? - Ask for a proxy vote.  If 
you find it more convenient, ask for a Postal Vote. Kay can 
offer advice with either of these options. 

 


